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 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Saturday 1st December 
• St Ives Lantern parade 5.00pm at Market 

Place 
Sunday 2nd December 
• Christingle, St Anta Church 5pm 
Week beginning 3rd December 
• Assessment week 
Thursday 6th December 
• Ding Dong Bikeability (grp2) 
Friday 7th December 
• Ding Dong class swimming 
• RE day (Y1-Y4 to be dropped at ST UNY 

church, Lelant 9—9.15am) 
Monday 10th December 
• Parents Evening 3.30—6pm 
Tuesday 11th December 
• Parents Evening 3.30 –6pm 
Thursday 13th December 
• Ding Dong Bikeability (grp2) 
Friday 14th December 
• Ding Dong class swimming 
• EYFS Nativity 1.30pm 
Tuesday 18th December 
• KS1 Nativity 2pm 
Wednesday 19th December 
• KS1 Nativity 2pm 
• KS2 Carol Service 6pm 
Thursday 20th December—END OF TERM 
• Christmas jumper day and finish early at 

2pm. 
Monday 7th January   
• Inset day (school closed for staff  

training) 
Tuesday 8th January 
• Spring term begins 

Carn Brea 97.9% Godrevy 97.4% 

Tehidy 98% Mousehole 92.9% 

Poldark 94.5% Ding Dong 96.9% 

Kynance 99.1% Wheal 
Dream 

94.8% 

St Ives 92.8% Whole 
School 

96% 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year, we have signed up to be a collection point for  
Cornwall Christmas Box. This fantastic charity collects boxes  
containing food to feed a family of 4-6 and distributes them to  
Cornish families in need, during the Christmas period. As well as being 
a collection point for friends and neighbours, each class will be  
working together to make our own box to contribute. There will a 
checklist of foods that each box must contain displayed in the office 
for each class; please tick a box for the item you will contribute and 
write your name beside it. If you would like to contribute to a 
class box or make your own at home, please drop it in by Friday 7th 
December. More details about the charity can be found on their  
website and Facebook.  

Clubs  
Next week will be the last week of clubs for this term.   There will be no 
clubs running from week commencing 10th December with the  
exception of Tennis Club which has an extra session on 13th December 
and Scott’s Football Club which will finish on 19th December.  

Dear parents and carers, 
 
The FOSUA members have been very busy today getting ready for the 
fayre later! I hope to see many of you there. We are very grateful for 
the friends’ support for the school. They are currently raising money 
for an outdoor classroom which all being well could be in place for 
the summer! 
 
Tomorrow, I hope it will be a dry evening for the lantern parade. Look 
out for the St Uny snowflake and colourful lantern group! On Sunday I 
am looking forward to the Christingle service at St Anta church at 
5pm to which all are welcome. 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Jo Osborne 
Acting Head of School 

We are currently fundraising for new books for our library with the 
help of Alison Barr, an independent Usborne Books representative.  
She will be contacting local businesses using the school’s name.  If 
you know of anybody who would like to support us, please contact 
us.  



As Year 6 are learning all 
about Japan this term 
the kitchen have created 
a special Japanese menu 
for everyone to enjoy on 
Wednesday 5th. We 
hope you can join us for 
some delicious Japanese 
food, arigatou ! 


